
From: April Allen <allenaa@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/31/2013 10:56:20 AM 
Subject: Re: Darlington Event

Katherine,

We are still working on the list. We want to make sure you have the right group to get the desired 
impact.

April A. Allen
803.446.5444
Sent from my iPad

On Dec 30, 2013, at 3:01 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Great. Please call me when you get this to discuss dates. 
Thanks, KV

From: April Allen [mailto:allenaa@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2013 2:50 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Darlington Event

Got it

April A. Allen
803.446.5444
Sent from my iPad

On Dec 30, 2013, at 2:41 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<Darlington Event.xlsx>
<Darlington Invite.PDF>
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